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2023/24 Annual Sporting Extra-Curricular Fees (Optional) 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
The PE department is offering the opportunity for parents to make a one-time electronic payment of £25 to 
cover their child’s annual extra-curricular transport payments. Currently the PE department charges £1 for 
home fixtures and £2 for away fixtures. This covers a percentage of the cost for transport and competition 
fees.  Parents will be able to make the payment on SchoolComms. It is hoped that parents find this a 
preferential method of payment, for those students who are regular team members, rather than paying in 
cash on the day of the fixtures. 
 
However, cash payments will remain for those parents who wish to continue paying on a fixture-by-fixture 
basis. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact myself, Mr Chambers, on cchambers@carnforthhigh.co.uk if you have any 
further queries. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the PE department.  We 
hope your child finds the opportunities we provide enriching. 
 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Mr Chambers 
Subject Leader of PE 
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